
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ms Nanna Bugge, Dear Mr Johan Flyvbjerg 
 

This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter requesting His Holiness the Dalai Lama to visit City hall 
during His Holiness upcoming visit to Copenhagen in Feb 2015. 

 

We are sorry to inform you that your request was turned down this time due to the volume of 
engagements His Holiness has during his two days visit. Mr Chonpel Tsering the representative of His 
Holiness the Dalai Lama for Northern Europe and Baltic States has tried his best to accommodate your 
request but there is nothing much he could do as there is very little space to fit your request in. 

 

You should know that we have been receiving many requests and invitations from many organizations 
and individuals after the news of His Holiness visit to Copenhagen is spread out. Unfortunately, we 
cannot accommodate almost all of them as His Holiness two-day Copenhagen visit schedule is already 
packed. Moreover, most of these events are very demanding and tiring. Therefore, in view of His Holiness 
age and our concern for ensuring His Holiness’ continue good health, the private office of His Holiness 
the Dalai Lama always advises us that overall engagements of His Holiness shouldn’t be overloaded. 

 

We hope you will understand 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Wangdue Tsering  

Secretary  

The Office of Tibet London 

 


